
Saturday Drop-Off & Pick-Up Parking 

Morewood Gardens Parking Lot is FREE to park in on the weekend.
CMU Buildings are locked on the weekends for the safety of its campus students, please refrain from forcing 
doors open. 

Our Saturday Workshop Series is held in Wean Hall on Carnegie Mellon University's campus. Park in the Morewood 
Gardens Parking Lot located between the Tepper School of Business building and the Cyert Center for 
Early Education building. Parking is FREE in that lot! Follow the red arrows below to the parking lot and the blue path 
to walk to the classrooms.

Please note the following:

• Exit the lot and head TOWARDS Forbes Ave.
• Cross the intersection at Morewood and Forbes  Avenues. Pass the 'Towards the Sky'

sculpture.
• Continue down the path, along side of the Purnell Center.
• 'The Fence,' is on the left and Doherty Hall on the right. Continue down the path,

with Doherty Hall on your right.
• At the bottom of the path the Wean Hall entry door is on the right.
• Enter Wean Hall through the glass doors. GO staff members will open the doors.

FOLLOW THE BLUE LINE FOR THE PATH FROM THE MOREWOOD PARKING LOT TO WEAN HALL
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